
NOTICE OF RELOCATION 

Effective March 27, 2023, the offices of the Statewide Bar Counsel and 
Statewide Grievance Committee, have relocated to the following new 
address. The office telephone and fax numbers have also been 
changed. 

Statewide Grievance Committee 
999 Asylum Avenue, Fifth Floor 

Hartford, CT 06105 
Phone:860-296-3848 
Fax:860-296-3847 

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may encounter as a result 
of the relocation. Any questions concerning the relocation may be 
addressed to the Office of Statewide Bar Counsel at 
Statewide.Grievance@jud.ct.gov 

Christopher L. Slack 
First Assistant Bar Counsel 


